




























PLANNING COMMITTEE MINUTES (Continued) 

The officer was of the opinion that the proposals related to a single storey 
rear extension which complied with local plan policies BE1 and BE3. There 
was no impact on the street scene or the neighbouring dwellings and their 
current levels of amenity. 

Following consideration of the report and presentation, it was proposed by 
Councillor Kennedy and seconded by Councillor Dickson that the application 
should be granted. 

The Committee therefore 

Resolved that W/19/0807 be granted, subject to 
the following conditions: 

(1) the development hereby permitted shall begin
no later than three years from the date of this
permission. Reason: To comply with Section
91 of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990
(as amended);

(2) the development hereby permitted shall be
carried out strictly in accordance with the
details shown on the site location plan and
approved drawings 01 EXISTING AND
PROPOSED ROOF PLAN, 01 PROPOSED BASE
PLAN AND REAR ELEVATION and 02 EXISTING
AND PROPOSED PLANS AND ELEVATIONS, and
specification contained therein, submitted on
15/05/2019. Reason: For the avoidance of
doubt and to secure a satisfactory form of
development in accordance with Policies BE1
and BE3 of the Warwick District Local Plan
2011-2029; and

(3) All external facing materials for the
development hereby permitted shall be of the
same type, texture and colour as those of the
existing building. Reason: To ensure that the
visual amenities of the area are protected, and
to satisfy the requirements of Policy BE1 of the
Warwick District Local Plan 2011-2029.

117. Planning Appeals Report

Members received a report from officers outlining the existing enforcement
matters and appeals currently taking place.

Resolved that the report be noted. 

(The meeting ended at 7.41pm) 
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